
 

 
 

8 July 2024 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear parents and carers 
 
It has been decided that students may wear their own clothes for the trip to Chessington 
on Thursday. 
 
Please ensure your young person wears clothes and shoes suitable for the weather 
conditions. Although out of uniform, students will still be representing the school so 
should be dressed appropriately (for example no bare midriffs, no offensive slogans on 
T-shirts, no hot pants). Of course, PE kit can still be worn if preferred. 
 
Best wishes 
 
Mr D Martin 
Trip Lead 
 


